Concerning "signa".

March 16, 2011

Woodland Lakes Trusteeship, Inc. 12 Woodland Lakes Sullivan, MO 63080

RE: Signs

Dear Woodland Lakes Trusteeship:

This letter is being sent in regards to your letter concerning "For Sale" signs that you claim to be located on my lots. There are no such signs posted on my lots. My home has 2 pieces of plywood; one has the word "wood" and the other has the word "worms". There is nothing at all that mentions the words "For Sale". (And Dale Langford is not an owner of the lots that you are referring to; check your records.)

As for owning a Commercial lot, you are absolutely correct. I do not own nor do I intend to purchase a commercial lot. However, if I decide to run a business out of my home, that would be "my business" and no concern of yours; unless, of course, I were advertising for a business; which I am not. Therefore, I am no different than any other property owner who operates a business out of their home; such as Frances Darian (who is a Trustee), Kevin Thompson and many more.

Since you are claiming that I am "In Violation of the Trust Indenture", I would also like to mention that the Board of Trustees are, in fact, in violation of the Trust Indenture, Article X, paragraph 1 and 2. "...any amendments made to the Trust Indenture must be presented for a vote of the property owners ..." And "Notice of amendments proposed by the Trustees and other property owners MUST BE MAILED by First Class mail to all property owners..."

Though I am not violating any of the Trust Indentures that you have mentioned in your letter, I am curtain that the Board of Trustees are intelligent enough to realize that <u>YOU ARE, IN FACT, IN VOILATION OF THE TRUST INDENTURES!</u> As Trustees, you should all be up-holding our Trust Indentures as a "prime example" for the property owners and our community. If our own Trustees are not abiding by our Trust Indentures, how can you expect the property owners to follow them?

With that in mind, and I do have <u>concrete evidence</u> to prove my case. I suggest that you quit wasting the employees time and our money on such frivolous, petty things and start putting your energies towards improving our development!

Sincerely,

Luann Campbell